
Upcoming Events  
Sunday, August 13 
 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall 
 
Tuesday, August 8 
 Worship meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 
Saturday, August 19 
 Memorial Service, 11:00am, Sanctuary 

August 13, 2023 

Cordova Bay United 

Minister 
Pastor Beth Parsons 

bethparsons@cbunited.ca 
 

Music Director 
Sharon Prindle-Collins 

music@cbunited.ca 
 

Council Co-Chairs 
Jiemei Li 

jiemeili@hotmail.com 
250.704.0168 

 

Laurie Mueller 
lbmueller@shaw.ca 

250.213.2355 
 

Office Administrator 
Jane Shumka 

office@cbunited.ca 
 

Programs Assistant  
(June, July, August) 

Leslie Moffat 
office@cbunited.ca 

 

Children & Youth 
Program Coordinator 

Leslie Moffat 
childrenyouth@cbunited.ca 

 

CORDOVA BAY UNITED  
813 Claremont Avenue 

Victoria, BC V8Y1J9 
Phone:  250.658.5911 

www.cbunited.ca 

 
Please note there will be a  

Service of Thanksgiving  
celebrating the life of Judith Lokhorst on  

Saturday, August 19 at 11:00am. 

Celebration of New Ministry 
Join us on Sunday, September 17 at 
3:00pm in the Sanctuary to celebrate  
the new ministry of Pastor Beth Parsons.  
This is a special covenanting service  
between the church and Pastor Beth. 
More details will be announced closer to 
the day. We hope you can join us. 
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Golf Social 
Sunday, September 24  
at 4pm. 
 
This fun golf event for 
friends and family members 
will have 36 golfers over 9 holes at The Ridge. 
Afterward an unlimited number of friends and 
family members will join the golfers for a potluck 
social at the church.  
 
To sign up to participate please email Doug 
Thompson at dbtfriends@outlook.com. 

The Adventures of  
Flat Jesus 
Thank you to everyone who has  
already sent in a photo of Flat Jesus!  
There is still time to send in your photos. 

New Prayer Book 
Starting this Sunday, August 6 we are introduc-
ing our new Prayer Book. As part of Cordova 
Bay United’s Circle of Care, you are invited to 
write the first name of someone who is in need 
of our prayers. Their name will be read out dur-
ing our “pastoral prayers” in the service. The 
Prayer Book will be located on the table at the 
back of the Sanctuary.    

    
 Blessings, 
 Pastor Beth 

Food Donation Reminder 
When donating any food  
products to Our Place,  
please remember they must 
be unopened. Thank you. 

Office Hour Change 
There will be a change to office hours for the 
following weeks. Below are the hours the office 
will be open. 
 
Week of August 13 to 29,  
• Tuesday, August 15, 9am to 2pm 
• Friday, August 18, 10:30am to 2pm 
 
Week of August 20 to 26,  
• Tuesday, August 22, 9am to 2pm 
 
Week of August 27 to September 2 
• Wednesday, August 30, 9am to 11:30am 
• Thursday, August 31, 9am to 2pm 
 
Starting Wednesday, August 30, Jane Shumka 
will return from holidays and the office will begin 
regular hours, Mondays & Wednesdays, 9am to 
11:30am., and Tuesdays & Thursdays, 9am to 
2pm. 


